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Issue 6 
 

 20th Dec 

 2023 

Christmas 

Value of the month  

December Value is Compassion and the stories used to support this are The 

secret baby (Exodus 1-2) and A jar and a jug (Kings 17).  

SUCCESSFUL- Please see the website for a list of the values used. 
 

Dates for the term 
 

20th December End of term 2pm finish 

4th January 2024 Return to school 

5th January 2024 Drumba day KS1 & KS2 

19th January 2024 Yr 3 swimming – 5 weeks 

19th Feb- 23rd Feb Half term 

29th Feb Book Fair 

1st March Yr 5 swimming- 4 weeks 

5th March Year 2 trip- Water Mill, Mill Green 

19th March Year 5/6 KNEX day 

27th March Easter service 10am 

Thursday 28th March Finish 2pm 

29th March-12th April Easter Holiday 

15th April INSET day 

Please remember to collect your children as we finish at 2pm today. 
 

Nativity 

The children were amazing as usual performing their Nativities. Well done to 

the children and staff for yet another lovely reminder of what Christmas is all 

about. 
 

Church service 

Thank you for those parents who attended the church service. It was lovely to 

see so many share this time with the children. Well done to the readers who 

shared the message of Christmas.  
 

Christmas Dinner and Panto 

The children had a lovely time at this year’s panto (oh yes they did!). Its always 

lovely to see them enjoy this magical time. Well done to the kitchen staff who 

served all the children and staff in a record time. Sue, our cook, has been off 

for the past few weeks and we wish her a speedy recovery. 
 

Parental interaction 

Please could I remind you to speak politely at all times to everyone in our 

community. Our staff work hard all year to support your children. Thank you. 

 

PTA 

Thank you to the PTA for organising the annual Christmas Disco. The children 

really enjoyed their time. 
 

We wish you and your family a very merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year. Look forward to seeing you all back in the New Year. 
 

Yours sincerely    

Mrs M. J. West     

Headteacher 

 

 


